
Troon CP School, New Road, Troon, TR14 9ED 

Email: secretary@troon. cornwall. sch. uk 

Web: www. troon. cornwall. sch. uk 

Tel: 01209 714289 

Dates for your Diary. 
Monday 14th January ~ Afterschool Clubs Begin.  
Monday 14th January ~  6. 30p. m FTS meeting  
Tuesday 15th January ~ First Fluoride application  -  Reception 
Monday 28th January ~ FGM Meeting  
31st January ~ Bag 2 School Collection 
Monday 18th - Friday 22nd February ~ Half term 
Thursday 7th March ~ Snuggle down 5. 30pm  - 6.45pm 
Friday 8th March ~ World Book Day  -  dress up as your favourite book character 
Thursday 21st March ~ Book Fair arrives in school 
Monday 8th April - Monday 22nd April ~ Easter Holidays 
 

Reception Place - Urgent for Nursery Parents 
If you require a reception place for your child you must complete a form by Tuesday 15th January 2019.   
NB: Even if your child currently attends our Nursery they will not automatically be given a place unless 
you complete the form.  You can apply online at www. cornwall. gov. uk/admissions  Your child will have 
brought home a leaflet about this earlier this term.  
For more information telephone 0300 1234 101 

Headteacher's Certificates for last week 
Hedgehogs: All of Hedgehog Class.  

Beech: Malachi & Kenzie.  
Willow: Angela & All of Beech Class.  

Hazel: All of Hazel Class.  
Oak: Maisie & Layla.  

 Maple: All of Maple Class  
Holly: Ben & Noah.  

Handwriter of the Week! 
Well done to the following children who  
received Hand Writing certificates for 
their achievements in our celebration 
assembly on Friday:  
Rec - Alfie  Beech - Riley  
Willow - Ava-Leigh    
Oak -Teleaha-Louise  
Maple -Jacob  Holly - Zara 

Mathematicians of the Week! 
Well done to the following children who 
received 
Maths certificates for their achieve-
ments in our 
celebration assembly on Friday:   
Hedgehogs - Dresden Oak - Kayeb   
Beech - Cody    Maple - Dylan   
Willow  - Ethan Holly - Imogen 

School Uniform/Winter Wear 
We have some children attending school in unsuitable footwear at the moment.  
Please ensure that your children come into school with the correct school uniform.  
Flat black shoes (not trainers), black trousers/skirt,  a white shirt,  polo shirt 
or Troon School polo shirt and a Troon School jumper/fleece.  Long hair must be 
tied back at all times.  We also ask that children have the correct PE kit, this    
includes black shorts, a PE shirt and plimsoles/trainers.                                   
Many thanks for your   support. 
Also hair should be tied back. 
 
Please make sure that children come to school with warm/waterproof clothing: coats, hats, scarves and gloves 
for playtimes and the journey to and from school.  
It may also be advisable for children to wear their wellies/waterproof shoes when walking in and going out-
side.   
Please make sure they bring their inside shoes/plimsoles to school for lesson times. 



Tea Party 

Well done to these amazing readers who attended 
the first reading tea party of the term.  

It was lovely to hear you talk so confidently about 
your reading and it is obvious that you are really 
passionate about books. 

Afterschool Clubs 
All clubs will start the week beginning 14th January. All Clubs will finish at 4.00pm apart from Multi skills KS1 
& KS2 which will finish at 4.15p.m.  
All children were successful with the places they have asked for and children will be expected to commit to 
that club for at least half a term. Our children are very lucky to have such a dedicated team of staff and 
coaches who are willing to give up their time to provide a wide range of extra-curricular activities. Many 
thanks for your continued support. 

Housepoint Cups 
 
Well done to the following children who 
earned the most house points in their 
year group last term  -  they were 
awarded a house point cup that they will 
keep for a term.  
 
Well done  -  a super achievement! 
 
Y6 - Maisey , Y5 - Cally  Y4 - Lily,  
Y3 - Louis, Y2 -  Milly, Y1 - Evelyn,  
Reception - James 
 
The winning house was Falmouth and 
Jack the house captain collected the 
cup. 

Messy Church 
Reminder: The next Messy Church is on Tuesday 15th January. Come along and have some 
fun.  All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Attendance Voucher 

Well done to Gabriel Yr5 who won the £100 Tesco voucher Raffle for   
excellent attendance. 

We will be running this again this term and the draw will take place before 
the Easter Holidays so keep up the good work. Any child with attendance 
over 98% will have their name entered into the prize draw! 

Blooms Homework 

Your child will have brought home their Blooms Homework today .The project will run from Monday 14th January 
until Friday 29th March. Children need to complete their chosen tasks at home and then bring them in to their 
teacher to share with the class. The aim is to try a range of tasks so children aren’t allowed to do more than three 
tasks from each row. Try to complete a task each week so that you don’t run out of time. This term bronze, silver 
and gold certificates will be awarded to individuals and there will be a prize per class for the most effort made / 
most interesting project. The class who make the most effort with their Blooms homework this term will also     
receive an Easter prize to share! 



Lunches for Nursery Children 

Mrs Moulton has kindly agreed to make lunches for any Nursery children that are booked in for the 
whole day or pay for the lunchtime session (£2.00) already.  The cost of a school lunch will be £2.30 
and is payable on a Monday. 

Please ensure money is in a named envelope with the days required clearly marked and given into the 
child’s class. 

If you require a menu please contact Mrs Mankee in the school office.  

School Census Menu  - Thursday 17th January 

Please see menu below. Please ensure all school lunches are booked & paid for on a Monday morning 
to help Mrs Moulton with ordering stock. Money  should be in a clearly marked envelope and give into 
class on a Monday morning with your child. The school are unable to provide change as are now  
Cashless.  If change is required it will be given back to your child the next day when Mrs Moulton 
returns it to the class.  

New Phones 

Over the Christmas holidays we have had the school phones ungraded.  When you phone us you will 
find a few new options. 


